
GENESEE COUNTY 2025-2027 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) PROGRAM 

NOTICE OF LOCAL PUBLIC NEEDS HEARING PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 The Charter Township of Flushing will hold a public needs hearing 
on the use of its 2025-2027 Federal Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) Program funds on November 9, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. at the 
Flushing Township Hall at 6524 North Seymour Road, Flushing Michigan 
48433.   
 
 The purpose of the hearing is to offer an opportunity for citizens 
to express their ideas on community needs and project proposals 
concerning the use of Federal CDBG funds for the 2025-2027 Program 
year.  The hearing will also provide an opportunity for citizens to 
comment on past CDBG projects.  
 
 
 
Charter Township of Flushing Clerk 
Wendy D. Meinburg 
P: (810)659-0800 
 


